
Bay Music Boosters Meeting 4/11/2018 7:00pm 

Attendees: Susan Evans, David Johnson, Kristen Dodd, Tracy Deibel, Brian Deibel, Ginny Holup, 

Janis Reinke, Jason Reinke, Kate Beckwith, Darren Allen, Mark Awad, Leanne Rohlke, 

MindyThomas, Carrie Singler, Devon Gess. 

 

Directors Reports: 

Darren Allen - Welcome back!  

End of year items:  

Monday April 15, 2018 the Jazz Ensemble will be playing at Brother’s Lounge at 7:00pm. 

Drumline and Symphonic audition music will be available in the beginning of May. 

High School Band and Jazz Band concerts in the 3rd week of May. There will be an awards 

assembly prior to the concert beginning at 6:30pm. Concert at 7:00pm. 

Memorial Day parade and Commencement will wrap up the year. 

 

Mr. Awad –  

Congratulations to all the students who participated in the musical, and a huge thank you to all 

the volunteers. Students received a video of the performance. 

Getting ready for the Blitz. 

7th and 8th graders will travel to Cedar Point to perform in the Chills and Thrills. After playing the 

students will spend the day in the park. 

MS Jazz Band will play at Barnes and Nobles on May 11, 2018. 

MS Band Concert on May 17th for 5th – 8th grades. 

May 9th there will be a combined rehearsal for the 7th and 8th grade band in preparation for 

Cedar Point. 

5th Graders will be headed to Westerly Elementary to perform for the 4th graders. 

 



Mrs. Singler - 

Thank you for the gift card for catering during her challenging time. It was helpful and very 

much appreciated. 

7th and 8th grade Orchestra will be traveling to Cedar Point for Chills and Thrills. 

HS Orchestra and Chamber Orchestra spring concert on May 3, 2018.  

Run Outs: Glenview, Normandy, retirement home. 

Honors Quintet and Stage Band to perform at the Blitz on April 28th. 

 

Leanne Rohlke – 

Try outs for the Rockettes went smoothly. 

Meeting with the new Leadership. They are very excited about the upcoming season. 

Rockettes will not be performing at the Ballroom Blitz. They will be helping set up the night 

before. 

 

Mrs. Gess – 

Choraleers will be performing at the Blitz on April 28th. 

Other members of the choirs and the Choraleers will be helping serve dinner that evening. 

Choraleers will be performing in June at the State Choral Conference. 

Currently auditioning for next year. 

Choraleers will be getting new dresses. 

Parents: We need volunteers for the choirs! It would be great to have some representation at 

the Booster meetings. 

 

Board Reports: 

Susan Evans –  We have filled most of the positions for committee chairs. We are still in need of 

a Band Uniform Parent.  



Boosters donation to the Field House project will be voted on next meeting (May) 

Considering a sponsorship of a gate. 

Thank you to all the Directors! 

Huge thank you to Kristen Dodd who handled the hacking situation and does a tremendous job 

as Corresponding Secretary. 

Michael McNamee will be our new Board Treasurer.   

David Johnson will be our new Board President. 

 

Brian Deibel – Splash party is back for the Membership Drive. Drive will be held on Monday, 

August 13th. All music students are required to participate. Mark your calendars. 

 

Tracy Deibel – Blitz preparations are nearly complete. It’s going to be an amazing time. 

We really need another Band Uniform Parent. Ideally, this person would take over for the 

2019/2020 school year. I would be able to work with this person for the upcoming season and 

train them to take over.  

 

2018/2019 Bay Music Boosters Board 

David Johnson – President 

Brian Deibel – Vice President  

Michael McNamee – Treasurer 

Kristen Dodd – Corresponding Secretary 

Tracy Deibel – Recording Secretary 

 

Meeting Adjourned 8:00pm.  

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 


